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THE ANIMAL GROUPS ALLIANCE ' 

Dear Albie Sachs,

This 15 to express our pleasure at the fact that you will be
meeting with us at 49 Parliament Street on Saturday the 26th
of March 1994 at 2pm.

We agree that the meeting will be an exploratory one, in the
context of your letter of January 20 1994, from which we
quote:

"This is a very new area for us and has to be properly
prepared. At the very least, all peeple shall have the right
to articulate their concerns and to get a reasoned response.
We would want to know what the current legal position was,
the defects in legislation end what the consensus amongst
Animal Rights advocates is in relation to what needs to be
Hone now."

We une rstand that you have kept Dr. Zola Sweyiya, chair of
the ANC Constitutional Cammittee informed and that you will
ass onto him the results of the meeting.

Yelre sincerely
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Jhcqun Edge
for THE ANIMAL GROUPS ALLIANCE
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